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Upcoming Events: 
 

-Baby Pictures are Due: June 4th  

 

-Final day to submit assignments: June 9th  

 

-Spirit Day- Tacky Tourist Day: June 11th  

 

-Classroom End of Year Celebrations: June 16th   

 

-2 Hour Early Dismissals: June 17th and 18th  

 

-Promotion: June 17th  

 

-Last Day for Students: June 18th  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Monthly Curriculum Overview: 
 

Reading: In reading, students will use the 

informational text, Computers to further 

develop their skills and knowledge of the 

following reading skills: multiple accounts, 

author’s point and evidence, informational text 

structures, and drawing inferences.  

 

Writing:  Students will continue to analyze 

mentor texts and literature to identify the 

various components of memoirs and continue 

to work through the levels of developing their 

memoir. 

 

Math: Currently, students are reviewing 

multiplication and division strategies for whole 

numbers. We will end the year graphing on a 

coordinate plane. 

 

Science: Students will be studying the 

environment and how it is affected by natural 

and human changes. We will analyze 

relationships between human activities and the 

earth's resources. Studying the earth's water 

supply and its consumption and conservation 

will be this month's focus. The school year will 

end with a culminating research project. 

 

Social Studies: We are studying the 

beginnings of our government, the 

Constitution, branches of the government, and 

individual's rights and responsibilities. The school 

year will end with a culminating research 

project. 

 

Health: In health, students will continue to 

further develop their knowledge of creating a 

healthy social and emotional environment for 

themselves and those around them.  

Specifically, lessons this marking period will 

focus on self-management.   
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Reminders: 
Friendly Reminders: 
-Please have your child charge their Chromebook nightly 

and remember to bring their headphones and chargers 

to school with them.  

 

Promotion Information: 
- Promotion will have two parts.  Part one will consist of a 

slideshow that will be presented to all fifth graders 

on Thursday, June 17 during the school day and will also 

be available to families later that day. Part two will 

consist of the following details: 

 

When:  Thursday, June 17 from 3:00-5:00 pm (you will be 

given a time slot based on alphabetical order). This will 

be coming out to you soon. 

 

Where: Shady Side Elementary bus loop 

 

What: One family at a time (no more than 4 people total) 

will drive up to the front of the school, park, get out of 

their vehicle to take a photo with the fifth-grade 

teachers.  Students will pick up their awards and presents 

at the same time as the photo.  Once the photo is taken, 

families will proceed back to their vehicles so the next 

family may go.   

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to your 

child’s teacher.  

 

 

 


